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Jetstar negotiations stalled as we await 
Qantas Group Review 

 

Since last meeting on 11 December 2013 (see bulletin 7) your National Negotiating 
Team (NNT) have scheduled 3 meetings with Jetstar management to try and get 
the company’s response to our EBA 5 issues – each time the company reps have 
postponed the meeting saying they could not get a response from senior 
management because of the Qantas Group Review that was announced late in 
2013.  

Our last scheduled meeting was for 12 
February 2014 and we got the same 
response. The company says they are 
postponing all EBA negotiations until 
after the Qantas half yearly profit 
announcement on 27 February 2014. As 
a result our next EBA meeting is now 
scheduled for Tuesday 4 March 2014. 

What do we know? 

Your NNT did have an opportunity to 
question the Jetstar negotiators about 
what the Qantas Group Review would 
mean for Jetstar employees. 
Unfortunately we got few if any answers. 
The company will not say if Jetstar will 
be targeted for job losses or operational 
changes, all their reps would say is that 
senior management are conducting a 
review and announcements will be made 
on 27 February 2014.  

We asked them to rule out contracting 
out, offshoring of jobs or job losses and 
they would not give us any indication of 
what is being considered for Jetstar staff. 
We told them this adds to uncertainty 
and while we got sympathy, there was 
not much else. 

We asked how the airport rostering 
project is going and it apparently is 
running 6 weeks behind schedule – the 
company should be able to discuss 
progress at or close to our next 
scheduled meeting 

What’s next? 

We all must now await the Qantas 
Group announcement on 27 February 
2014. The ASU is also participating in an 
all Qantas Group union meeting 
convened by the ACTU with the senior 
executives of the Qantas Group on 28 
February 2014. We will also have our 
next EBA meeting on 4 March 2014 and 
we will report back to members then 
about progress. 

Watch out for our next bulletin for an 
update or contact your local NNT 
member or ASU organiser for 
information.  

Organisers 

State Name Phone 

VIC Matt Norrey 0407 873 050 

NSW Clare Raffan 0417 177 266 

Qld Jenny Sleba 1800 177 244 

Nth Qld Steve Rogers 0417 714 767 

SA Darryl Anthony 0418 940 648 
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Join now 
 

  

Stay informed 

W  • 
http://www.asu.asn.au/air
lines/jetstareba5 

T • twitter.com/ASUairlines 
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